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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I am excited to let you know that on 8th May 2025, Year 2 will be going to Jodrell Bank to learn more about 
the Sun, Moon and planets in our Solar System. During the day, we will experience a curriculum-based 
planetarium session in our Space Dome, and will explore the exhibits across the site and enjoy a gallery talk 
with the Jodrell Bank explainer team, including demonstrations.  
 

We will be leaving school at approximately 9:30am and should arrive back around 2:30pm, so children should 
be brought to school and collected at the usual times. Pupils should wear their school uniform and bring a 
coat suitable for the weather conditions on the day. 
 

We can provide a packed lunch with a choice of tuna, ham or cheese sandwich at no cost to you. Alternatively, 
you can provide your own packed lunch. We will leave before morning break, so please send a healthy snack 
for mid-morning as there will not be chance to buy a snack from the school kitchen. In addition, pupils should 
bring a resealable drink (water in their bottle as usual would be perfect). 
 

Thanks to the fundraising efforts and generosity of the Friends of Hollinhey, bringing the cost down 
significantly. A voluntary contribution of £15.50 per child would be appreciated to cover the cost of the coach, 
admission to Jodrell Bank and the planetarium session. It is the policy of the School Governing board to 
ensure that no child is excluded from visits due to financial hardship, so if it is not possible for you to pay the 
full amount please contact us in confidence as soon as possible. This visit may have to be cancelled if it isn’t 
financially viable to cover the cost of the trip. In that instance donations already paid will be refunded. If your 
child is sick on the day a refund is at the discretion of the Headteacher. 
 

If you experience difficulty making online payments please contact Mrs McPike in the school office and she 
will help you register/log in to ‘School Comms’ or follow this link 
https://www.parentpay.com/schoolcomms/parent-faqs/ 
 

Please complete the slip below and return it to school by no later than Friday 4th April.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr Perry 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I give permission for ………….....................................................  
 
to visit Jodrell Bank 
 
Please delete as appropriate 
 
I would / would not like my child to have a school packed lunch. 
  
HAM *                  CHEESE *                    TUNA*      * 
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